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The Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy Developmnent organised a Roundtable on Nigeria on

March 20, 2000, in Ottawa. The roundtable brought together experts, academies, NGOs,
Nigerians actively involved in the transformation process, as well as government officiais,

including the Director General of the Africa Bureau, Sandelle Scrimshaw. Ian Ferguson, the

Canadian High Commissioner to Nigeria was able to join the roundtable byphone. Canada's

former External Affairs Minister, the Hon. Flora MacDonald, also participated. The roundtable

examined the current situation iii Nigeria, assessed the progress of democratic reforms,
examined the role of civil society in the transformation process and explored possible policy

options for Canada.


